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2024  

FLXGives The 24 fundraising platform raised $179.15, and we also received a $100.00 grant 
that was spent on supplies for the building. 
The annual report has started and finished on our end we are waiting for the final numbers 
from STLS and the report will be finalized.  
Overall, we had  

 2024 2023 2022 
Patrons 3,170 1,138 1,557 
Reference 377 410 397 
Programs 255 180 146 
Participants 2,214 1,192 2,428 
Unsponsored events 38 26 35 
Unsponsored count 1,388 485 1,086 
Total patrons/participants 5,384 3,130 3,299 

 
The trends show that that we have slow participation from teens and youth during the year, 
however the summer program is great value to the community. The adult programs like 
cooking classes and diamond dotting group have had a great impact in those areas. 2024 
was a great year. 
2025 
The new hours have started the changes were September- June Thursday we will be open 2-
7pm and then during July and August we will be open 12-5pm. 
We have a non-profit pay pal set up now for people wanting to pay digitally for fines, copies, 
or donations for programs.  
Heather and I have worked at putting core monthly programs in place this year. So far, we 
have: 
Book Club scheduled the 2nd Thursday of each month except for Summer 
Cooking Classes scheduled the 1st Wednesday of each month except for Summer 
Diamond Painting Nights scheduled for the 4th Wednesday of each month except for 
Summer 
A variety of Story Times and Craft Programs are scheduled for each month.  
Signup sheets and Facebook events have been scheduled. 
I have been updating the website to show all these changes.    
We have received our first grant of the year from the Moogan Foundation for $250.00. This 
grant does not have designated purpose.  


